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Date:  November 11, 2017 
 
Report Number: 17-255022 

 
Type of Incident: Missing Person - UPDATE 
 
Supervisor Approval: Sgt. Robert Porter 
 
The Kent County Sheriff’s Office is asking for help in locating Jack Merren, an 86 year old 
white male with early stages of Dementia.  Jack was last seen at 9:30 am at his residence in the 
Belmont area.  He was last known to be wearing a red and grey flannel shirt, jeans, and a grey or 
grey and blue flannel jacket.  Jack is 6’1”, approximately 160 pounds, with grey hair and glasses.  
He was driving his red 2005 Toyota Camry with Michigan registration BTS9777.  Jack’s bank 
account shows a transaction at a gas station in the Thompsonville Michigan area in Benzie 
County.  Please contact the Kent County Sheriff’s Office with any information at 616 632-6100 
or call 911.  
 
Please forward this to your Northern Michigan affiliates. 
 
 
UPDATED INFORMATION: 
 
Jack Merren has been located and is safe, efforts are being made to reunite him with his family.   
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